
JUNO ISLES, PHASE 2, 
WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT

IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Juno Isles, Phase 2 Residents,

We are excited to announce the official construction kick-off of the Juno Isles, Phase 2, Water
Main Replacement Improvements. As a valued member of the Juno Isles neighborhood, we
invite you to join us for an informative Construction Kick-Off Workshop on July 31, 2025, from
6:30 PM to 8:00 PM.

This workshop will provide you with a unique opportunity to meet the project team and to gain
insight into the upcoming improvements. Additionally, it will serve as a platform for you to have
your questions answered, review project plans and to engage in discussions concerning the
proposed improvements.

Event Details:

Date: July 31, 2025
Time: 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM
Location: Fellowship Hall at Oceanview United Methodist Church,

701 Ocean Drive, Juno Beach

Whether you have specific questions or simply want to learn more about the exciting
improvements coming to Juno Isles, west of Ellison Wilson Road, this workshop is designed to
address your needs.

To facilitate effective communication throughout the upcoming improvements, we kindly urge
residents to provide their contact information by reaching out to Yamile Fernandez, our
dedicated Project Manager, via email at yamif@amiciec.com. Rest assured, your contact details
will be treated with the utmost confidentiality and solely entered into our internal project
database. This information will be used exclusively as a channel to disseminate project-specific
updates and information. Your cooperation in this matter will greatly contribute to ensuring
seamless and timely communication during the improvement process.

Thank you for your continued support.
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